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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey is seeking photo 
submissions from the public to help illustrate a comprehensive volume on the history of the 
institution. Photos from the early days of the College are particularly needed.  
 
Dean Robert Gregg of the School of Arts and Humanities and Professor Emeritus – Professor of 
Literature Kenneth Tomkins, co-editors of the book titled Reaching 40 said that any submissions 
used would credit the person lending the picture and the photos and/or negatives would be 
copied and returned. 
 
“Specifically, we are in need of photos of the first College office at #1 Williams Plaza on the 
Black Horse Pike in Hamilton Twp., and photos from the interior of the former Mayflower Hotel 
when the College occupied it between September and December of 1971,” Tompkins said.   
 
The Mayflower formerly stood facing the Atlantic City Boardwalk at Tennessee Ave.  Classes 
were taught there while the main campus in Galloway was still under construction. The College 
moved from the Mayflower to the first phase of campus construction (what is now Alton 
Auditorium through D-Wing) at the start of the spring semester in January, 1972.  
 
Any submissions for the book are needed by June, 1.   
 
Please submit your photos to Professor Ken Tompkins, School of Arts and Humanities, Richard 
Stockton College of NJ, PO Box 195, Pomona NJ 08240.  
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